
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
Hello Toddler Town Families! 

How Exciting, we are welcoming a new month Again! 

August is going to be full of exciting Summer Fun activities! 

Not only are children  going to have fun learning and enjoying the rest of the summer, but children will 

also be introduced to the school routine and will be enjoying the “First day of school” vibe. 
Most classroom will be starting their 100th day of school Count-UP and when they reach the 100th day, 

they will have a celebration. 

We want to remind everyone that we are still requiring everyone to wear a mask. Teacher, students and 

parents. It Is important that we still follow these guidelines to keep our schools safe and most 

importantly our students. 

Here are some important things to remember:

3rd Watermelon Day

10th -S'mores Day

11th Play in the Sand Day

26th Women's Equality Day

AUGUST 27TH WE WILL BE CLOSED FOR A 

TEACHER IN SERVICE DAY.

31st- Trail Mix Day



• Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly 

at 5PM. Any time after that, families 

get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before 

dropping off your child. Teachers are 

ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 

month. On the first you either pay full 

tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 

the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 

the other half. Late fees will be applied 

for no payments after the first and also

to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 

the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Also, a friendly reminder that students 

MUST wear closed toe shoes, no sandals 

or flip flops, safety purposes.

Since we are now in summer, Toddler 

Town Teachers will be planning lots of 

fun outdoor activities with the students. 

Please dress your child according to 

the weather and make sure to apply 

sunblock if needed, since we are not 

allowed to apply it ourselves. 

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 

Town Currently has Open Enrollment.
• Refer a family member or a friend and get $100 off your 

tuition after a full month of attendance.



Hi Families! Our class had a great month of learning! 

We explored the different areas of America like the Redwood Forest, we discovered the history of America, the bare 

necessities of camping and we have our eyes on Summer Olympics 2021! 

We had some great activities associated with these themes like what to pack on a camping trip where the children 

drew the different items they would need for camping. 

For the month of August, we will be diving into some new themes! We will still be watching the Summer Olympics and 

seeing what events our favorite are. We’ll also explore the human body and how each part of our bodies work. We are 
also celebrating our last few days for some of our graduates who will be leaving at the end of the month. Please keep 

an eye out for a flyer for our end of year party. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at 

megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at Ext 27

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan

mailto:megan@toddlertownchicago.com


Happy August, everyone!  

To recap our month of July, we reviewed the concepts of back/front, top/bottom, 

up/down and same/different.  We also celebrated 4th of July by making our own 

fireworks.  For the month of August, we will continue to review our opposites 

and positions by discussing on/off, rhyming, sequencing, patterning and 

reviewing our basic skills before some of us move on to kindergarten.  We will 

continue to enjoy gross motor play outdoors.  It should be a great month!  

Ms. Taga

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26

mailto:taga@toddlertownchicago.com,%20ext


In the month of July, the students focused on Independence Day, and 

Zoo Animals. We also talked about some activities that we can do 

during Summertime.  We enjoyed making projects with the colors 

RED, WHITE AND BLUE, since those colors represent the American 

Flag. We also made a Zoo Diorama, and some crafts. We continue 

working   on recognize the letter of the month, “S’” and “B” and 
spelling and writing their names.

In the month of August, we will be working on the Five Senses: sight, 

smell, hearing, taste, and touch. We will discuss examples of SIGHT 

(colors, faces, eyes), SMELL (flowers, scented markers, Kool-Aid), 

HEARING (car sounds, animal sounds, musical instruments), TASTE 

(sour, salty, warm, cold), and TOUCH (soft, rough, gushy, bumpy). We 

will also make some fun crafts related to the theme and continue 

working on recognizing tracing and writing the letters of the 

Alphabet. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-

9733 Ext 25 or via email at: cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello families! I am so happy and proud of our butterflies! As we talked about in 

our previous newsletter for July, we spoke and learned about the letter D! It is 

fantastic to see all the progress we have accomplished since February! Our 

butterflies have learned how to write the letters A, B, C, and D and recognize 

each letter’s sound! We also worked on encouraging new vocabulary and 
recognizing numbers one to five and writing them! We will continue working on 

more alphabet letters and recognizing the letters of our children’s names for 
August! 

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello families! 

Our class had a wonderful month! 

We learned so many things like colors, shapes, and animals. We also had fun activities and crafts, for 

example, the children completed an ice cream activity where they had to put the numbers 1-3 in the 

correct order with the help of a teacher. We had good weather, which allowed us to appreciate our time 

outdoors. We had a great month of learning, and we can't wait to see what the next month brings. For 

the month of August, we have some wonderful themes in store! Children will continue their lessons on 

colors, shapes, numbers, and names. They will also study their names and the days of the week! Along 

with these new topics, there will be some great activities to correlate with them like name search where 

the children will try and find their names in the classroom with their pictures attached to it.

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima and Ms. Yaritza

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yaritza at: Yaritza@toddlertownchicago.com
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